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Pecan Cobbler

1 % cups Brown Sugar
Y Cup of Butter

1 pkg White Cake Mix
1 Cup Pecans

1 % cups Hot Water

Preheat oven to 350. In a 9x13 pan melt
butter in oven, then spread pecans over
butter. Spread dry cake mix evenly over
pecans (do not stir), spread brown sugar
over cake mix, pour hot water over mixture,
do not stir. Bake 25-30 minutes — serve with
Ice Cream.

Easy Cheese Ball

2 (8-0z) pkgs. cream cheese, softened
% cup mayonnaise

% cup grated parmesan cheese

% cup cheddar cheese

%a cup chopped green onions

Y2 tsp. Worcestershire sauce

Y tsp. garlic powder
1 cup sliced almonds, chopped

Combine cream cheese and

mayonnaise until smooth.

2. Add in parmesan cheese,
cheddar cheese, green onions,
Worcestershire sauce and garlic
powder. Stir together until
combined.

3. Pour chopped almonds onto
plastic wrap and then roll cheese
ball in almonds. Roll up into
plastic wrap and refrigerate.

4. Unwrap and place on a plate.
Serve with crackers and devour.

Enjoy!

1.

We are ‘pleased to announce that Dan Barfield has joined the firm.
Dan has been practicing law since 1995. Dan is also licensed in
lllinois. Dan and his wife, Cynthia, have two boys. He is also the
treasurer of the St. John’s Men’s Club.

Since this is the last newsletter of the year, we want to say Happy
Halloween, Happy Thanksgiving, and of course, Merry Christmas! We
hope you enjoy the refrigerator notepad we have included through the
upcoming year.

Susan Gainey Odoyo tried a slip and fall case in the Vanderburgh
County Superior Court. We are proud that she received a positive
verdict for our client. We always hope that insurance companies will
offer our clients a fair settlement before court, but in situations like this
the insurance companies know we will do whatever it takes for our
clients.

Rich Hawley has been asked to be a judge in the University of
Evansville Changemaker Challenge. The Changemaker Challenge is
a program that invites UE students to come up with creative solutions
for improving Evansville. Students will form teams and create a video
in which they outline an issue and how they plan to address it. A panel
of judges, which includes the Mayor and the University President, will
select finalists, and those finalists will pitch their ideas in person on
Oct. 29. The top-three teams will win seed money to help implement
their ideas.

We had charity contests on Facebook in July and August. Our
winners were Hadi Shriner’s Transportation Fund and PAAWS — No-
Kill Animal Rescue on winning. Thanks to our Facebook fans for the
support. Follow our Facebook page for upcoming charitable events
and other important information.
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Things You Need to Know

Med Pay Lien

Health Insurance Liens

When you have been injured in an accident and incur
medical bills, insurance providers will often file a lien to
recover their costs.

When recovering damages from an accident, most times
the insurance company, who pays the medical provider for
services, is entitled to be repaid when the claim is paid.

The attorneys at Robert John and Associates can help you |

make sure that everything that is listed on the lien is
related to the injuries sustained in the accident, as well as,
negotiate the amounts of the liens.

Recent Recalls Because of Potential Dangers

e  Zak Designs Water Bottles sold at Target

e The Land of Nod Crib Mobiles sold online and
retailers

e  Touchless Kitchen Faucets by Lota sold at Home
Depot

e  Rite Aid Outdoor dining sets with folding chairs,
table, and umbrella

e Cannondale Mountain Bicycles with OPI
stem/steering tubes

e 2014 Huffy Bicycles with front disc brakes

e 2015 Trek Superfly Bicycles (seat post can crack)

Claims that Could Affect You

Testosterone Replacement Therapy (TRT) products for men
have been linked to an increased risk of death, heart attack,
stroke, or death after three years of use. A second study found
that men had a significant increase in risk of heart attack and
stroke in just the first 90 days of testosterone therapy use.

Fosamax — manufactured by Merck, is in a class of drugs called
bisphosphonates. Fosamax is commonly used in tablet form to
prevent and treat osteoporosis in post-menopausal women.
Fosamax has been linked to low-energy femur fractures in people
taking Fosamax for three or more years.

Metal on Metal Hip Replacements - hip replacement
manufacturers have been under heavy scrutiny over the past
few years regarding the dangers of their metal on metal hip
devices. The main hip devices under scrutiny are:

e Johnson & Johnson/DePuy: ASR Total Hip
Replacement and ASR Resurfacing System hip

e Johnson & Johnson: Pinnacle metal on metal hip

e  Zimmer: Durom Cup hip

e  Stryker: Rejuvenate and ABG Il Stems

e  Biomet: M2a and 30 Diameter hips

e  Wright: (a) Conserve, (b) Dynasty, (c) Lineage and (d)
Profemus hips; and

e  Smith & Nephew: R3 Liner hips

Metal on Metal hip patients’ problems include pain, swelling,
and problems walking. This can result in a revision surgery.
Also, metal debris spreading in the hip area has been reported.

An injury can be an emotional and overwhelming time for
vour family. Attornevys at Robert John & Associates are here to
help. Let us fight for your rights!

You Are Why We Do What We Do - Thanks for Trusting Us

Thank you for choosing our firm for your legal needs. We hope that you will continue to count on us when you
need legal help. We are just a phone call away. We also appreciate the trust that you have placed in us by referring
your friends, family, and associates to us for legal services. If you know anyone who needs advice, please give them
our number or, better yet, pass on the newsletter. If you would like to receive future issues electronically, as well
as a paper copy, please feel free to call the office and we will get you signed up.

THANK YOU FOR BEING OUR CLIENT!!
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